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To our elected officials, 

 

Changing the voting process from mail-in to in-person would adversely affect the 

ability of many to participate in Democracy. Voting in person would drastically reduce 

the participation of those who became accustomed to the mail-in voting process. 

Being able to sit down with your ballot and thoughtfully research the measures and 

candidates in privacy is extremely valuable.  

Voting in person would make the process more exclusive rather than inclusive. It 

would add unnecessary steps, like having to take time of work , arranging for 

transportation and require a person to be in good health. Voting is a right in a 

democracy and it should strive to include all citizens and not just a few.  

 

Sincerely, 

Eva Steingrueber-Fagan 


